
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 40A, Section 5, the Boylston Planning Board 
will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 27, 6:30 p.m. at the Boylston Municipal Office 
Building, 221 Main Street, Boylston, Massachusetts to consider the following proposed 
amendments to the Boylston Zoning Bylaw: 
 

• Add “Outdoor Dining” to Schedule of Use Regulations 4.02.03 for Commercial Districts 
 

• Add New Section to the Zoning Bylaw to regulate driveways, including common 
driveways  

 

• Amend Section 16 – Inclusionary Zoning to clarify verbiage and code references 
 

Due to the COVID-19 State of Emergency, this meeting will be held virtually. 
This is a public meeting and we ask that you raise your hand to speak when the Chair opens 

the discussion to the public and to mute your microphone until such time.   
Please note this meeting is being recorded. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89590092209?pwd=d2txQnhrMHlJUllDZXo4TVREdGhkZz09 

 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,89590092209#,,,,*809140# US (Chicago) 
+16468769923,,89590092209#,,,,*809140# US (New York) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbWSEx8kna 

Meeting ID: 895 9009 2209 
Passcode: 809140 

 
A full description and content of the proposed amendments are on file in the Building 
Department, or contact the Town Planner, at Town Hall, 221 Main Street, Boylston, 
Massachusetts and may be viewed during regular business hours.  Any person interested or 
wishing to be heard on the above matter should appear at the time and place designated. 
 
Kim Ames, Chair 
Running Dates:  
April 13, 2021,  April 20, 2021 

Town of Boylston Planning Board planning@boylston-ma.gov  
 221 Main Street, Boylston MA 01505 ** Telephone (508) 869-6019 ** Fax (508) 869-6210 
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